Thank you for helping provide gifts for Arms of Love foster children this Christmas!
We appreciate your partnership with us in ministry, as we and our foster parents work

to provide safe, loving, and nurturing homes for children who have been removed from
situations of abuse and neglect.

If you have any questions in regards to this, please contact Oceanna Peterson at
602-346-2322.

May God bless you with abundant joy and peace this season, as you give to these little
ones who are precious in his sight!

In His Love,

The Arms of Love Team





